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I am concerned about the narrative being pushed regarding covid isn't mentioning the known and 

proven methods of reducing the severity of symptoms or reducing the chances of contracting covid 

by eating a WFPBNO diet. Informing the public about the root causes of zoonotic diseases like covid 

will help reduce the strain on our healthcare systems. Animal exploitation industries need to be 

phased out urgently not only to eliminate future outbreaks but also protect our natural environment. 

Although personally I'd prefer to see animals NOT treated with such contempt for their own well 

being, if the public were made aware of the personal dangers associated with supporting 

unnecessary animal abuse they would be far more likely to stop paying for it. 


